
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: JULY 21, 2025 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED POLICY SBR 

400-80-1: DISTRIBUTION OF MATERIALS ON SCHOOL 

DISTRICT PROPERTY BY NONSCHOOL PERSONS MSBA 904 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

We revised policy SBR 400-80-1:Distribution of Materials on School District Property 

by Nonschool Persons to reflect MSBA policy 904.  This will also take the place of SBR 

400-80-1R, which will be rescinded when this policy goes into effect.  This policy is 

presented for your approval.   

 

 

 

 


